
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 2nd December 2016 

Dear Parents, 

What an exciting week we have had at Brereton!  

For me it began on Sunday morning with the                

confirmation service at St Oswald’s. Congratulations to 

all those  people who were confirmed by Bishop Libby 

Lane. If you are interested in you or your child being 

confirmed, please contact Robin Mosley or find out more 

information on the school website. 

 

 

 

From Bishop Libby to an entirely different Bishop… 

(sorry I couldn’t resist!). On Monday afternoon we had a 

very special visit from John Bishop. John spoke to the 

Key Stage Two pupils about aspirations. There are more 

details on our website and more photographs. 

Our thanks go out to John for taking time out of his 

busy schedule to visit us and thanks to the Docker     

family for organising this special event. In the new year 

we will be fundraising for the local Children’s Adventure 

Farm Trust whom John is a patron of. We decided that 

this was the best way to say thank you. 

The Snow Queen at the New Vic on Wednesday was a 

Christmas treat. The show was wonderful and everyone 

particularly enjoyed the scene when time was turned 

back. A very special afternoon.  

My week has ended on yet another high with the        

children of Brereton performing in their nativity. It was 

Reception’s turn this morning and I was stunned by their 

confident delivery of lines and super loud singing. The 

entire class had a time to shine with each individual    

involved and playing a key role. What a fantastic way to 

end such a special week! 

 

Thank you to the parents who have started to drop their 

children off in the playground and then leave. It has 

really made a difference to the parking in the morning. 

Nut Allergies 

Please could we ask you to be mindful of the fact that 

we have two children in school who have serious nut     

allergies. If you could please avoid using nuts in your 

child's packed lunch that would be really appreciated. 

Head Lice 

We have had several reports of head lice in school. 

Please check your child’s hair over the half term break 

and treat any head lice or eggs accordingly 

 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 6th December - Year 1,2,3 Flu Vaccination 

Friday 9th December - Year 6 Class Assembly 

Tuesday 13th December - KS1 Nativity 2pm 

Wednesday 14th December - KS1 Nativity 2pm 

Friday 16th December - School Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 21st December - Carol Service  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Today I must celebrate the staff in    

Reception and the amazing job that the 

team have done in preparing the children 

to lead such an incredible nativity. Never 

before have I witnessed Reception  

children so confident and competent at 

learning lines and performing.  

 

The singing was super and delivery so 

clear. 

 

A fantastic show everyone! Thank you! 


